
 

21 March 2025 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 
 
During the Easter holidays, some subject teachers will be offering Revision 
Masterclasses. Any classes that your young person has been allocated can be found on 
Arbor under ‘Activities’ (please take a look at the screenshot below, or the Arbor user 
guide HERE for how to sign up). You will be able to register your young person for these 
sessions from tomorrow. 
 
Students will not be allowed to leave school until the class ends so, please ensure they 
bring food and a drink with them. 
 
If you have any questions about a particular session, please contact your young person’s 
class teacher. Staff can be found on our website HERE. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 

 
 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360008179494-Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Club-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App#h_01HEMP7ZEEFNQB7NY2606XH8K1
https://www.carringtonschool.org/contact/our-staff/

